

Bibliothèque et archives Canada

Canadian Archives and Special Collections Branch Direction des archives canadiennes et collections spéciales

Mark McClung Fonds

MG31-K5

Finding Aid No. 1082 / Instrument de recherche no 1082

Prepared in 1978 and revised in 1980 and 2005 by the personnel of the Social Archives Section.

Préparé en 1978 et révisé en 1980 et 2005 par les personnel de la section des archives sociales. **TABLE OF CONTENTS**

Mark McClung Fonds

MG31-K5

Container	File	File Title	Date
1	1	Mark McClung - transcript of interview on life of Nellie McClung and copy of a paper entitled "Portrait of My Mother"; Interview with Mark McClung, "Recollections of My Mother", Perception, vol. 1, No. 4; Jane Finlayson, "Nellie McClung Victorious", The Ottawa Citizen, August 28, 1973, p. 65; Fran Howard and Kitty McKinsey, "The Bureaucrats", The Citizen, June 4, 1976	n.d., 1973, 1976
1	2	C.B.C. TV "Nellie McClung", aired 15 January 1978; Clarence Metcalfe, "Networks Prepare Screenful of T.V. Goodies", Ottawa Journal, September 10, 1977, p. 43; Keith Ashford, "Filled With Feminist Cliches, McClung Portrait Falls Flat", The Citizen, January 14, 1978, p. 35; Lawrence O'Toole, "You Don't Pretend When You Portray Nellie", The Globe and Mail, January 14, 1978, p. 33; Blair Kirby, "Kate is Great as Nellie", The Globe and Mail", January 14, 1978, p. 33; "Nellie Delayed Viewers Protest", The Globe and Mail", January 17, 1978; Frank Daley, "The McClung Fuss Wasn't Worth It", Ottawa Journal, January 17, 1978, p. 29; "Kate Reid to Play Nellie McClung Role", The Globe and Mail, July 29, 1976; Paul Hindle, "Truly Canadian: Rails and Ales", The Globe and Mail, January 19, 1978	1976, 1978
1	2A	C.B.C. TV "Nellie McClung", aired 15 January 1978	1978
1	3	Correspondence	1926, 1951 1965-1978
1	4	Clippings - life of Nellie McClung	n.d.
1	5	Clippings - Nellie McClung Branch - Greater Victoria Public Library; "Nellie McClung Branch Officially Open Saturday", The Daily Colonist, Oct 8, 1976; "Gordon Head Adopts Nellie McClung", Link 2 [December 1967], p. 3; Pat Murphy, "The Branch Flourishes While The Tree Rots", (source unknown, Nov. 1976)	[1967], 1976

2		Mark McClung fonds	MG31-K5
Container	File	File Title	Date
1	6	Clippings - Nellie's Women Hostel, Toronto; David Kendall, "Nellie's Still at War for More \$\$ to Give Troubled Women a Hand", The Toronto Sun, September 13, 1976, p. 23; Joanne Kates, "A Shoulder to Cry On", The Globe and Mail, December 7, 1977, p. 4	1976-1977
1	7	Clippings - Miscellaneous; "Writer's Home to be Museum", Daily Colonist, January 27, 1965, p. 19; Susan Mertens, "Taking Nellie's Good Advice", Vancouver Sun, June 8, 1975; Helen Tench, "Pioneer Women's Pen Traced Plants, Flowers", The Citizen, December 13, 1969, p. 33; "Seek McClung Home for Centennial Tribute", The Globe and Mail, January 22, 1965, p. 10; Kay Kritzwiser, "For Hunt, History Lives in Bronze", The Globe and Mail, November 30, 1978, p. 15	1965, 1969, 1975, 1978
1	8	Mary Hallett - "Mrs. McClung and the Fight for Ordination of Women in the United Church of Canada", - Speech to the Women's Canadian Club, Calgary, 11 May 1977	1977
1	9	Miscellaneous - including "Bibliography on Nellie McClung", by Ann Braden, 3 January 1977 and essay by Nellie McClung entitled "Cats": No reference to Lady-Friends, Political Opponents, Critics or even Editors (n.d.)	n.d., 1977
2	1	Poster "let'em howl" Nellie McClung	n.d.